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Life Education Trust 
Thank you to Tim and Harold! We learnt so much about how unique and special each of us are. We talked                     
about how to be Kaitiaki (guardians) of ourselves and our friends. Tim and Harold taught us about how                  
important it is to use positive thoughts and words. Our personalities are so important and unique! Thank you                  
for the valuable teaching and learning you have provided us over the past few days. Can’t wait to have you                    
both back next year!  

 
 



Kainui Cross Country 
Event  FRIDAY! 

 

This Friday (7th June) the Kainui Cross       
Country races will be held here at school.        
All our students will be participating,      
however if you would prefer they did not        
participate please let us know. Students      
will need to wear their school uniforms       
and running shoes on the day. There will        
not be a prize-giving after the events, as        
certificates will be given out back at each        
school. There will be sausages, soup,      
flavoured milk and juices for sale on the        
day, as well as Cherry Lane coffee cart on         
site. 
 

Kids Work 
Another awesome piece of writing from Wharite! Great work 

Abaden Parker! 

  

What are the Report and 
Photographer roles all about in 
Wharite during Investigations? 
 

Each day there is one student who is the Reporter and one who is the Photographer. These roles can vary                    
depending on the Learning Intentions and the child completing the task. The teacher decides what the task will                  
be based on the child’s learning needs. For example, if a child is the Photographer and is currently learning to                    
recognise numbers to 10 the teacher may decide that he or she takes photos of numbers to 10 around the                    
room. This will then be used later on in the day during the child’s maths lesson. For the child who is the                      
Reporter, the teacher may decide that because they are learning to read and write the letter m, they will                   
collect a range of objects which begin with that letter and report back at Reflection Time. This task will also be                     
used during the Reporter’s literacy lesson later that day. The theory behind these tasks is that it is 60-80%                   
more likely for children to retain new learning/concepts if it is introduced by themselves or a peer. So they are                    
powerful ways to introduce learning during lessons. 

Adverts 

 

 

 


